
     

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

        
 

CHANGE OF COLOR FOR RV400 SERIES GLOVES 

TechNiGlove International would like to announce a change in the product color of the RV400 series, exam 
grade gloves.   

To streamline production of our exam gloves, the RV400 series glove will temporarily be produced in our 
standard blue color instead of The New Blue color traditionally used.  This change is only temporary as we 
streamline production to meet the urgent demand needs of our customers.  All other specs, including mil 
thickness and accelerator free formulation, remain identical.  During this time, you may receive product in 
both The New Blue and the standard blue colors below: 

 

Our production, manufacturing and technical specifications have not changed.  You will be receiving the same 
exceptional product and service, simply in a different color. 

If you would like more information or have any questions, please contact our office at 1-877-NITRILE or email 
at customer-service@techniglove.com. 

Thank you for supporting Techniglove! 

 

Darcy Thomas-Maskrey  

Vice President, Operations 
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